
Exhibit E-1 
 

BALTIMORE COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 

DATE:  June 13, 2006 

TO: BOARD OF EDUCATION  
 
FROM: Dr. Joe A. Hairston, Superintendent 

SUBJECT: WOODLAWN HIGH SCHOOL – NAMING RIGHTS OF WHS 
RENOVATION PROJECT

ORIGINATOR:  Dr. Manuel Rodriguez, Assistant Superintendent, Southwest Area 

RESOURCE: Mr. Daric Jackson, Principal, Woodlawn High School 
PERSON(S):  

RECOMMENDATION 
 

It is recommended that the Woodlawn High School Renovations project be named 
“WCEDA Community Auditorium”.  This is the first reading. 

 

***** 
 

The WCEDA Inc. was established in 1999 for the purpose of “developing and 
maintaining a strong alliance between schools, business, community, and our elected 
officials.  The group has been very active with community and educational programs 
and initiatives throughout Baltimore County.   
 
The WCEDA Inc. has been and continues to be a strong support of the Greater 
Woodlawn Community and Woodlawn High School. 
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